1/17/2020 Road closure on the Club

Fellow Members,

The State FITASC is being held at the Shotgun Division this Friday thru Sunday.
For Safety reasons the blacktop road between the Shotgun Division road and the Muzzle
Loader Division Road will be CLOSED. Please use the Loop the goes past the GP Range to
access the Divisions at the back of the Club.

Sorry for any inconvenience,

BGSL Secretary
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